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Not sure why a State thinks that it should attempt to regulate airspace. That is the 

purview of the FAA. I'm not sure why our state would want to ban flying light RC 

airplanes. They are also considered to be UAVs. 

 

It feels like our government despises tax payers. You seem to want to take all of our 

hobbies away from us, while bending over backwards to make allowances for the 

homeless, drug addicts, undocumented immigrants, etc. 

 


